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The Area’s Premier Family Owned & Operated Senior Living Community

July 30, 2021

Dear Residents, Family Members and Resident Representatives,

We are continuing to enjoy life at Sunnyside Manor without setbacks from COVID-19. Things
here have really been hopping lately. We had a steel drum performer in our Skilled Nursing
neighborhood this week, which was a huge success with our residents. This performer will be in
our Recollections neighborhood today and in Assisted Living next week. Barbara Harris,
formerly of the 1960°s group ‘The Toys’, will be performing again at Sunnyside. Barbara has
performed at Madison Square Garden and the Meadowlands, and she always gives a great
performance at Sunnyside. We have also scheduled more visits from Grady and other therapy
dogs, and Father Bill will be coming back to Sunnyside on Mondays. '

As you’ve most likely seen in the news, there’s been a recent uptick in COVID-19 cases due to
the COVID-19 Delta variant. In New Jersey, the CALI score (COVID-19 Activity Level Index)
has been slowly worsening over the past several weeks. This week’s CALI report shows the
entire state at Moderate (yellow), while six weeks ago about half the state was Moderate and the
other half was Low (green). The Moderna and Pfizer vaccines are proving to be effective against
the variant, although we will continue to monitor this situation very closely.

And now for the “broken record” section of our letter. Although we’ve included information
about the vaccine for the past few weeks, we will continue to include this information for anyone
who may not have seen earlier letters from us and/or might still be unsure about the safety and
effectiveness of the COVID-19 vaccine. As we’ve communicated, there is overwhelming data
that COVID-19 vaccines are safe and nearly 100% effective at preventing death or
hospitalization from COVID-19. We are happy to provide assistance to anyone who is looking
for a vaccine location, or who would like additional information about the vaccine.

We hope you’re having an enjoyable summer. Once again, we thank you for your ongoing
support.

Regards,

The Keane Family

2500 Ridgewood Rd., Wall, NJ 07719
Ph: 732-528-9311 / Fax: 732-528-9026
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